Warsaw, 11 MAR 2021

Ewa Steckiewicz-Bartnicka

National President of EAHP, Poland
ul. Dtuga 16

00-238 Warszawa

Mr Petr Horak

EAHP Presdent

Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87
1200 Brussels

Belgium

Supporting letter for EAHP Board membership
Dear President, Dear Petr,

Please accept our support for Louis Bertin as a candidate for EAHP Board Member in upcoming Board
elections in 2021.

We believe that Louis Bertin is, and still will be, a strong asset to EAHP Board. We very well find his
commitment to the hospital pharmacy community in France.

We believe, that Mr Louis Bertin’s experience in hospital phariacy, clinical pharmacy, industry and
education and research, make him a very good candidate for EAHP Board member.

Your sincerely,

7 Statioss’s 7 ﬂm/j
Ewa Steckiewicz-Bartnicka :

National EAHP President of Poland



